## EDITOR'S NOTE

As facilitator of Women in Philosophy for the last two years, it has been my privilege to take part in the on-going dialogue that characterizes this remarkable group. The academic year 2002-2003 brought several challenges that enabled discussions of our identity and purpose. It is my hope that the growth and self-questioning we began together this year will continue throughout years to come. So long as there is a place for philosophy, there is a place for women in philosophy. It is important to keep drawing and reinventing the borders of that space.

I would like to thank all of the women who participated in Women in Philosophy throughout the year. I would especially like to thank Professor Claudia Baracchi for her tireless and inspiring support of this group; Katie Terezakis, for repeatedly opening her home to our meetings; Sonja Tanner, for delivering her paper at our first department-wide meeting; Rocio Zambrana, for taking over the position of facilitator for 2003-04; and the Graduate Faculty Philosophy Department at New School University for its support of the group and for providing us with so many reasons and occasions to come together.

Megan Craig October, 2003